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As	retirees	we	are	on	a	limited	income.	
We	have	solar	plates	which	give	us	little	rebate.If	governments	are	serious	about	
carbon	emissions	etc	then	people	need	encouragement	to	use	solar	and	be	paid.	
What	we	return	to	the	grid	is	sold	bac	at	inflated	prices	which	are	profits	for	
greedy	companies.I	think	that	also	the	Government	should	dictate	prices	that	are	
fair	and	mandatory.	
	
Selma	Behm		
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